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Change of Identification Application 

 
          July 7, 2021 

           MSBD-21-F006 
UL Japan, Inc. 
Consumer, Medical & Information Technology Division 
4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi 
Mie, 516-0021, Japan 

 
Re:     Change of Identification Application 

From: Sierra Wireless Inc. Model EM9190 under FCC ID: N7NEM91 
To:  Panasonic Corporation of North America Model WW21A under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWW21A 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a  
currently approved device. This application by Panasonic Corporation of North America will establish a new FCC 
ID: ACJ9TGWW21A under Panasonic Corporation of North America grantee code for purpose of marketing. The 
original grant to Sierra Wireless Inc. will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: N7NEM91 
2. The original grant date is June 23, 2020 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
• Cover Letter 
• External Photos 
• FCC ID label format and location 

 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Authorized by, 
 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory & Compliance  
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
 

 


